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Hello, I am a parent of a young child in St. Johns. We are all well aware that a major 

earthquake is a very real possibility. The people of St. Johns live in an especially 

vulnerable area with all of the industrial risks nearby and our reliance on bridges to 

escape. We need to take basic measures to ensure our survival in the event of a 

disaster. Please make sure that the people of St. Johns have a way to evacuate. 

Thank you. 


